
3/6/12 

 

Sheridan School District 

Long Range Planning 
 

 

Sheridan School Board has requested information regarding the facility needs 

in all of our buildings. This information will be utilized in their long range planning 

and our Bonding process. (see the Bond & Facility Phases)  

 

The school board facility committee met on March 6, 2012 and started the list from 

the 1999 DLR Group Facility Planning Resource folder and their current Facility 

Long Range Targets. 

 

The Sheridan School Board would appreciate your suggestions on the areas needing 

improvement. 

 

Just add it to the list. 

 

The list will be compiled and a committee will prioritize The List. If you are 

interested please let your administrator know. 
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